
 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 3/16/2022 
 

Next Monthly Meeting – Our next monthly meeting is Tuesday, April 12, 

2022, at 1:00 and 3:30 PM.  Remember we meet at the UAW 863 Hall at 

10708 Reading Rd. 

April Gun Raffles – The gun raffle for this month is for a Henry Lever 

Action Rifle.  The drawing will be at the 3:30 PM April meeting.  Tickets 

are $10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  See flyer for more details.  YOU MUST 

BE PRESENT TO WIN.   

 

Upcoming Unit Shift Change – Members interested in applying for unit 

shift changes must file a unit shift change form between March 21 and 

April 1 at the Hourly Placement Office.   

 

Seniority Report Issues – We are continuing to press the company for 

seniority reports that are both accurate and useable.  We will keep you 

updated when we see some improvement. 

 

Thank You For Your Hard Work – The company has given very positive 

feedback regarding the work done in the lead up to and during this year’s 

Kaizen events.  Your efforts were well praised. 

 

New Computer Classes – Be sure to sign up for new online computer 

classes and use your IDP benefit!  The classes will be for a Windows 

Laptop and an iPad.  See flyers posted in your area for more details.  

Registration is on March 28 & 29. 


